
Department of Astronomy
Cornell University

2013 Research Experiences for 

Undergraduates
The Department of Astronomy of Cornell University is pleased to announce its summer 
undergraduate research program. Students will work on individual research projects with 
Cornell faculty and research staff on a wide range of topics in planetary science, astronomical 
instrumentation, astrophysics, general relativity and cosmology. Students interested in computer 
science and engineering are also encouraged to apply.

The Research Assistantships, which include a stipend of $6,400 and relocation funds up to $1,000, 
are for a flexible ten-week period in the summer. First-, second-, or third-year undergraduates 
who are US citizens or permanent residents may apply. Students must have completed at least 
one year of undergraduate academic training by June 2013. Eight Research Assistantships will 
be available. 

Completed applications AND supporting materials must be received by February 4, 2013.

http://astro.cornell.edu/specialprograms/reu/index.html
Or contact:  

REU Astronomy Coordinator
pf46@cornell.edu

(607) 255-0288Cornell University is an equal opportunity employer.H
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